
LC Physics and 

Chemistry 

Development Group meeting #2: 12.11.24 

Short description 

Agenda item Notes  

Insights from the 

Background Paper 

The Executive provided insights on the Background Paper, which will 

be presented to the Board for Senior Cycle and Council in the coming 

weeks.  

 

As part of the discussions in relation to the redevelopment of Leaving 

Certificate Physics and Chemistry, the group considered opportunities 

for widening the appeal of the subject and the system implications.  

The technical format 

of curriculum and key 

competencies  

 

The Executive gave an overview of the technical form of curriculum 

specifications and student key competencies in senior cycle. 

 

The group considered the integration of key competencies in a 

redeveloped Physics and Chemistry specification. 

Next steps Next Meeting: 7th January, 2025 

 

The Chair reflected on the work of the meeting and thanked members 

for their attendance and contributions. 

 

https://ncca.ie/en/senior-cycle/senior-cycle-redevelopment/format-of-senior-cycle-specifications/
https://ncca.ie/en/senior-cycle/senior-cycle-redevelopment/format-of-senior-cycle-specifications/
https://ncca.ie/en/senior-cycle/senior-cycle-redevelopment/student-key-competencies/

